
1st June, 1935.

Beer Colonel Bovey,

Thank you for your letter of the 17th 
May enclosing a circular letter from the 
beoretary of the International Joint Commission 
with regard to the establlshinent of a new 
international parks If you advise me to 
accept membership of the suggested Council 
I am very willing to do so.

Tours sincerely,
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Lt.-Colonel ,,, Bovey, 
McGill University, 
Montres1.
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